
 

 

Invimit, extended deadline for expressions of interest for Piazza 

D'Armi (Project Virgilio) 

 

Rome, July 6, 2023 – Invimit SGR, a company fully owned by the Ministry of Economy and 

Finance, announced today that the deadline for submitting expressions of interest to seek a co-

investor for the development project of "Piazza D'Armi" in Milan has been extended to 30th 

September 2023. The asset of approx. 388,000 sqm is owned by the real estate fund i3 

Sviluppo Italia - Comparto 8 quater, managed by Invimit. 

 

Investors interested in expressing their interest may submit the required confidentiality 

agreement, in the text attached to the Invitation itself under Annex B (the “Confidentiality 

Agreement”) and in accordance with the terms set out therein within the aforementioned 

deadline for the submission of expressions of interest. 

 

 

Press Office – Comin & Partners 
 
Giorgia Bazurli, Manager 
giorgia.bazurli@cominandpartners.com | +39 349 2840676 
 
Giulia Palocci, Consultant 
giulia.palocci@cominandpartners.com | +39 340 8436158 


